
Babcock &Wilcox %, aere,et.c, c,cw

P o. Scx 1260. Lyrcnburg. Va. 24505

Te:ecncre: :804) 38 ' 5111

August 3, 1979

Dr. Denwood F. Ross, Jr.
Director, Bulletins and Orders Task Force

U. S. Nurlear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

References : 1) Letter, Denwood F. Ross , Jr. , NRC, to J. H. Taylor, B&W,
July 12, 1979, with enclosure, Information Reauest
Reactor Vessel Brittle Fracture

I Letter, Cenwood F. Ross , Jr. , NRC, to David Hol t, B&W
Owners Group, July 16, 1979

Dear Dr. Ross:

Prior to responding to your letter listed as Reference 1, we feel
it is essential to have discussions with our utility customers. Follow-
ing these discussions, we will provide you with a scheoule.

As we discussed the other day on the telephone, we have been requested
by our owners group to cooperate with them in requesting that communi-
cations on matters like these shou'id be directed to them with copies
to us.

I understand from our conversatica that you are in agreement with
this anproach, and this agreement is certainly exemplified by the manner
in which Reference 2 was directed.

Ver truly yours,
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James H. iayl or
Manager, Licensing
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cc: R. B. Borsum (B&W)
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